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NEWS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release/ March 24, 2020 

 

CONTACT: Dan Sweetwood, (402) 471-3595 
 

 

Update: State Board Licensing Renewals 
 

                  Board staff continues to review operations under the COVID-19 virus outbreak. As of today, 

staff does not foresee a significant disruption in the renewal license process after discussion with our 

online provider Nebraska Interactive. In recent years, over 90% of licensees have completed their 

renewals utilizing the Board’s online portals. We continue to receive very positive feedback from those 

that have completed their renewal on the portals. We anticipate opening the online portals as before on 

May 1, 2020. You will receive emails and a postcard reminding those that need to renew their permit 

or registration in 2020.  

 

We will strongly encourage permit holders and registrants to renew online this year. For those that will 

utilize paper applications, there could be possible delays in processing those applications in this current 

environment.  

 

Anyone that anticipates difficulty in renewing their permit and/or registration during the COVID-19 

outbreak, please reach out to our office at (402) 471-3595 or at Dan.Sweetwood@Nebraska.gov.  

 

Additionally, the Board office is open and available for your questions and/or concerns. Do not hesitate 

to telephone the office or send us an email with questions as indicated below: 

 

Kristen.Vanwinkle@Nebraska.gov/ Questions on the CPA Examination or Licensing 

 

Heather.Myers@Nebraska.gov/ Questions on CPE or Peer Review 

 

Dan.Sweetwood@Nebraska.gov/ Questions on Enforcement or the overall administration of the Board 

 

As indicated before, we are under our contingency plan and there is a possible short delay in responding 

to your telephone calls and/or emails. Further licensing information can be reviewed by going to 

www.nbpa.ne.gov the Board’s website.  
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